
 
 
 

 

October 3, 2017 
 
  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
APPROVED GENERAL WINERY ORDER - WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS ORDER 
NO. R3-2017-0020; GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES 
OF WINERY WASTE AND CATEGORICAL WAIVER OF WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS AND WAIVER OF REQUIREMENT TO SUBMIT REPORT OF WASTE 
DICHARGE FOR CERTAIN SMALL WINERIES, CENTRAL COAST REGION 
 
 
On September 21, 2017, the Central Coast Water Board approved Order No. R3-2017-0020,  
General Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges of Winery Waste and Categorical 
Waiver of Waste Discharge Requirements and Waiver of Requirement to Submit Report of 
Waste Discharge for Certain Small Wineries (General Winery WDR), Central Coast Region.  
The new Order is located at: 
 
 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralcoast/board_decisions/adopted_orders/ 
 
 
All existing discharges enrolled under the previous General Winery WDR, Order No. R3-2008-
0018, will remain active and be automatically enrolled under General Winery WDR Order No. 
R3-2017-0020. Since the adopted order’s requirements are identical to those of the previous 
order, there are no additional requirements for existing enrollees.  
 
 
Please confirm receipt of this letter. Please send your confirmation via email to the following 
address: 
 
centralcoast@waterboards.ca.gov 
 
 
Please include the following information in your email: 
 

I (Insert your name), representing (Insert the name of your Winery), received the Water 
Board October 3, 2017 letter. I acknowledge that our winery is now regulated by Water 
Board Order No. R3-2017-0020,  General Waste Discharge Requirements for 
Discharges of Winery Waste and Categorical Waiver of Waste Discharge Requirements 
and Waiver of Requirement to Submit Report of Waste Discharge for Certain Small 
Wineries. 
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Also, if you are interested in receiving other information regarding winery regulation in the 
Central Coast Region, sign up for our email subscription list at  
 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/resources/email_subscriptions/reg3_subscribe.shtml 
 
Enter your name and email address then scroll to Winery General Order and check the box. If 
you have any questions, please contact Howard Kolb 805/549-3332 or 
howard.kolb@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
for          
John M. Robertson 
Executive Officer 
 
 
cc: Winery list  
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